
RMGA President’s Newsletter – April 2025 

 

1. RMGA Two Man Team Results     The Two Man Team Match play event wrapped up and 

the overall winners were Jim Donegan and Lynn Keegan, who defeated David Parsons 

and John Dathan in a hard-fought match. Congratulations to both teams. 

2. The Memorial Cup    Tournament Chairmen, Charlie Slowiaczek and Bill Pearson did a 

fantastic job of running this year’s event. Chad Nettleman’s Wolverines were victorious 

over Scott Tofil’s Strokers, and everyone had a great time. The party on Saturday night 

was well worth the price of admission. 

3. Hole in One     Congratulations to Ken Miller, who had a Hole in One in April. 

Unfortunately, Ken was not a member of the Hole in One Club so he was not eligible for 

the cash payout. We urge you all to sign up for the Hole in One Club in the Pro Shop. 

4. Adopt a Hole Program     The Adopt a Hole team will be saying farewell to the many 

Snowbirds on the team and is now regrouping for the Summer Season.  If any of you are 

not on the team and would like to help this Summer please reach out to Bob Marchand 

(parkfarmusa@msn.com).   Bob is planning to reach out to those on the Summer Team 

to develop new ideas to make the Adopt a Hole program more effective in the 

upcoming seasons.   Thanks to the AaH Team and all the other RMGA members who 

filled extra divots and ball marks during their many rounds this past season. 

5. Player of the Year Award      Congratulations to Chris Morrison, who defeated Bob 

Mursch and David Parsons in a playoff to determine the champion. The Player of the 

Year is not an RMGA award, but we felt it was worth mentioning in our Newsletter, even 

though nobody is sure exactly what the criteria was for qualifying.        Nice job Chris! 

6. Aerification Dates     It’s that time of year again…...green aerification dates are: 

a. May 27th and 28th 

b. July 14th and 15th 

c. September 8th and 9th 

7. Pro Shop Credits 

If you earned Pro Shop credits before April 1st, they must be used by April 30th. If your 

credits were earned after April 1st you have until next year to use them. 

8. RMGA WEBSITE – Visit the website at rosedalemga.wixsite.com/1rmga for results and 

more valuable information. 

 

Have a wonderful summer and stay hydrated.   

Your RMGA Board 
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